
Urgent Update for Item 2: 21/500105/FULL- Pancake Old Apple Store  

• Sutton Valence Parish Council has withdrawn their call in request via email on 17 June 2021 

following correspondence from the Applicant.  

• On email from the Applicant to the Parish Council dated 10 June 2021, the Applicant clarified the 

following (summarized) matters: 

o The PROW immediately adjoining the application site is a private road and have 

been paved for many years serving this group of development.  

o The proposal does not interfere the PROW.  

o The height of the carport has been significantly reduced omitting the storage above  

 

 

 

 


